
Robin Hood Halloween Costume Swap 

October 16, 2024 – Robin Hood Art Room 

Need a Costume? Have One to Donate? 

If you have gently-used, clean, never-to-be-used-by-you again costumes/costume accessories at 

home, please consider donafing them to the Costume Swap. Collecfion boxes for costumes and 

accessories will be located outside the front office doors starfing Monday, October 7 through Friday, 

October 11. Or swap out your costume for another on Oct 16! 

A table will be set up in the school art room from 2:40pm-4:30pm on Oct 16. Come by and pick up a 

costume or accessory. Free Halloween Trick or Treat bags will be given out while supplies last!


